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Jackson, Lansing, Monroe, Washtenaw County, Associations are having a MAPC District 
No.3 Meeting on January 17, 1968 at the Cascade Club House in Jackson. Leo Cummings, 
president of Jackson Association, will be "Host" with Harold Placer, president, Lansing; Nelson 
Fry, president, Monroe; and Lloyd Zill, president, Washtenaw County Association assisting him. 
Guest speakers for the evening will be MAPC President-Elect Wm. Blough, membership 
chairman and MAPC Director for District 1, Allen Briggs, Jr., his co- chairman, who team up to 
make our MAPC Membership Slide Presentation. Prospective members have been invited to 
attend from a 60 mile area and we know they will enjoy seeing and hearing about our 75 year 
history and our great plans for our 1968 annual State Convention to be held at the Pantlind Hotel, 
Grand Rapids, February 8, 9, and 10, 1968. 


